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You do not have my support for either of these operations to take place in our province. They are not in keeping with

sound environmental practise or the wishes of the majority of Nova Scotians, Please stop this madness. Keep our

province green.

Sincerely,

Jacqueline Dunsworth

Nova Scotia

Sent from my Pad




